
May 2, 2020 City of Kingsville General/Special Election POSTPONED 

Due to COVID-19 considerations, Governor Abbott issued a proclamation on March 
18, 2020 allowing local governments to postpone their May 2nd elections to the next 
uniform election date, November 3, 2020. The City Commission of the City of 
Kingsville met on March 23, 2020 and approved Resolution No. 2020-24 
(http://www.cityofkingsville.com/wp-
content/uploads/2013/02/cityofkingsville_2020-04-15_16-43-42.pdf) to move its 
May 2, 2020 General/Special Election to the November 3, 2020 uniform election 
date. 

Ballot By Mail Requests: All applications for a ballot by mail (ABBMs) that were filed for 
the May 2, 2020 election that are marked annual will remain valid for the November 3, 
2020 election. All single use ABBMs that were submitted for reasons of age or disability 
will still be valid for the November 3, 2020 election. If a single use ABBM was submitted 
and indicated the reason for voting by mail was due to absence from the county, this 
ABBM would not be valid as the applicable election date has changed. However, a letter 
will be sent to those voters along with a new ABBM Application in case the circumstances 
surrounding their absence from the county are still valid or the voter is otherwise eligible 
to vote by mail. 

If you should have any questions regarding the City of Kingsville General/Special 
Election, please contact the City Secretary at (361) 595-8002. 
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